
 

 

 

March 2, 2018 
 
 
Statement of facts: 
 
Reach For The Top, Inc. is a Federal, and State of California recognized tax exempt non-profit 
organization 501c3 which serves the homeless community with housing, food, clothing and supportive 
services which incorporated in 2005. 
 
Reach For The Top, Inc. board member and project manager for the FCC LPFM application was 
contacted by Common Frequency and other service providers to congratulate and offer products and 
services.   
 
Reach For The Top, Inc. does not share a board, board members, fundraisers or other endeavors with 
Dub-Lab, KLDB, KZUT, KFEP or any other organization.  Reach For The Top, Inc. was not aware of 
Dub-Lab prior to the introduction by Clay Leander of Common Frequency.   
 
On March 21, 2016, at Clay Leander of Common Frequency’s recommendation I provided him with 
Reach For The Top, Inc’s, CDBS and FRN numbers and passwords for the purpose of correcting 
information on the original application to the FCC.   
 
Clay Leander at Common Frequency introduced Reach For The Top, Inc. to Dub-Lab and recommended 
a time share with Dub-Lab. 
 
Reach For The Top, Inc. authorized one time share reflecting 5AM-9PM, Monday through Sunday with 
Dub-Lab, any other filings were done without authorization or knowledge of Reach For The Top, Inc.   
 
Clay Leander at Common Frequency filed the recommended time share agreement with Dub-Lab 
however, Reach For The Top, Inc. was unaware of the others who made up that time share.   
 
Reach For The Top, Inc. has never authorized KLDB or any others to utilize the 766 Sunset address to 
broadcast or for any other purpose. 
 
On October 9, 2017 Reach For The Top, Inc. informed Clay Leander of Common Frequency to refrain 
from any future filings on behalf of Reach For The Top, Inc. to the FCC.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 



 

 

Ivonne A. Guzman 
Chief Executive Officer 
Reach for The Top Inc.   
Ivonneguzman45@gmail.com 


